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Sent: Tuesday, 29 June 2021 2:09 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill that is at present before Parliament. As a medical practitioner. 
I am opposed to any interference in the Natural process of dying. I support the principle of Palliative Care. 
There is obviously a major deficit in Government funding for this process and hopefully that will be 
addressed in the near future.I wish you success in your efforts in opposing the Bill. Phelim Reilly 

Sincerely,  
Phelim Reilly 
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